
The below submission has been lodged and confirmed on the AEMC Web site. 
 
 
Submission Type: Rule Change 
 
Reference: Participant derogation – financeability of ISP projects (TransGrid) 
 
Organisation: Customer  
 
First Name: Andrew 
 
Last Name: Zheng-Macdonald  
 
Email: am1971@hotmail.com 
 
Phone Number: 438017048 
 
Comments: I saw on the news that, you guys are recommending that home owners are charged for 
an upgrade to power polls and equipment to be able to take excess electricity from solar panels. 
 
To my understanding, when contracts were signed by the Big Power Companies.  There agreement 
stipulates that they are responsible for upgrade and maintenance of power poles and transmission 
equipment. 
 
As a tax payer and an owner of home solar, I have my solar to save money.  If your organisation 
makes the public pay for something that is a government and private company issue.  I will add a 
battery, disconnect from the grid and keep my solar energy. 
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